
Suzanne Jean
Gouldsboro
LD 233
Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and Honorable Members of the Judiciary 
Committee,
Thank you for this opportunity to submit testimony on LD 233. I am writing to 
oppose this bill. This bill clearly discriminates against transgender students and their 
access to a complete educational experience. Instituting bans which target certain 
students does not promote a quality learning environment for anyone. I urge you to 
vote Ought Not to Pass on LD 233.
Thank you for your consideration.
Suzanne Jean


